
As part of the firm’s Pride celebration, BCLP hosted a firmwide Trans & Non-binary Language &

Pronouns Workshop July 27, which focused on the importance of using correct pronouns and

understanding the changes to pronoun usage. During this workshop, approximately 300 BCLP

colleagues learned about relevant legislation, base line terminology and pronouns in practice to

continue to encourage an inclusive environment for BCLP colleagues and the firmwide community.

BCLP partnered with Global Butterflies, an organization that specializes in helping business

become more trans and non-binary inclusive.

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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